
Date: 
To: Chief of Police/RCMP 

________________________ is applying for a Volunteer position with the Oceanside 
Minor Lacrosse Association for the 2021 season.

He or she will be working with children in our organization. 

Please accept this letter to exempt the fees associated with this Criminal Record Check 
Application.  

Once the Criminal Record Check and the appropriate documentation are complete, 
please allow the form to be returned to me. 

Sincerely, 

Jason O’Connell 
President  
Oceanside Minor Lacrosse Association 
pres@oceansidelacrosse.com  
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